
Highworth Combined School 

Dear all 

I had hoped not to bother you again before the end of term, but there 

are a couple of matters that I need to advise you of. 

Firstly, a reminder that school ends today at 2.05pm for children 

in Year R, 1, 3 and 6, and at 2.15pm for children in Year N, 2, 4, and 

5. 

Secondly, some good news: I have been successful in my request for 

Highworth not to be a polling station for the elections on 

the 6th May. The school will therefore be open as usual on that day. 

I wish you all the happiest of holidays and look forward to seeing you 

again on Monday 19th April. 

Very best wishes 

Clare Pankhania  

 

 


